[image: image1]
[image: image3.wmf]
Mrs. Golon’s Class
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May News





MATH


We have been really focused on tens and ones, place value and 2 digit numbers. The students have come so far since the beginning of the year!











READING


We have enjoyed so many wonderful books this year. We are now reading Gooseberry Park. Reading a chapter book together is a treasure.








PHONICS


We have been working on compound words which is always fun. We are beginning to discuss synonyms and antonyms. We will also be learning more about contractions.











May 29th- No School, Memorial Day





June 2nd- Last Day of School!


Enjoy Your Summer!!





It has been a full, fun year of learning for all of the students. This summer, continue to read together to avoid losing the growth they have made. Talk about numbers, shapes, and fractions in everyday life. LEXIA, Dreambox and RAZ are also available to use all summer to avoid the summer slide. 











